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Dear Parents 

On Tuesday this week, we had our new reception children 
in school for their first visit to Colmers with their parents. 
This visit proved very popular with children, parents and 
staff, and  is a great way for our new children to be 
introduced to their new classrooms before their official first 
day in September. There are three more visits planned 
between now and the end of the year.  
 
Thank you to all the parents who returned their 
questionnaire forms last week. I really appreciate the 
responses and we will use the responses to inform our 
school development plan for next year.  I know for many of 
you, the consistency of staff over the past few years has 
been a big issue for you… and rightly so. This is something 
that myself and the leadership team are going to be working 
hard to address. We are pleased to announce that we have 
a full complement of teachers in place for September, which 
should ensure a smooth start to our new academic year.  
 
Well done to all the Year 1 children who have been 
completing their phonics screening tests this week with their 
teachers. The results for these will be shared with parents 
in the children’s annual end of year reports.  
 
Work has started this week on replacing the school boiler. 
This has led to a change in the entrances and exits from 
school for some children. We are sorry for an 
inconvenience that this causes and we appreciate your 
patience while this building work takes place. We are 
hoping that this will all be completed for the start of 
November.  
 
Thank you to all those parents who have recently been 
attending Mathletics workshops. Please encourage your 
children to use this regularly at home. This is part of our 
pupil’s regular maths homework (for Years 2-6) and it is a 
fun way for children to improve their fact fluency and other 
areas within maths. If you have any questions about 
Mathletics, please see your child’s class teacher. 
 
Mr. Williams 
Head Teacher 

 

WELL DONE 
Who won the 100% raffle ticket? 

 

In this week’s KS1 Assembly, Tiegan was the lucky girl to 
win the prize, and Kayden in KS2 was also this week’s lucky 

winner. 
 

Friday 14th June, 2019 

DIARY DATES 
 
June 
Stay & Play sessions 
Wednesday 19th June 
School Football Match 
Thursday 27th June 
Induction Evening for EYFS 
Friday 5th July 
Yr 5 – Turves Green 
Monday 8th July 
Year 6 Trip 
Wednesday 3rd July 
Year 6 Transition Day 
Tuesday 9th July 
Year 2 – Trip 
Wednesday 10th July 
Summer Fayre 
Thursday 11th July 
Sports Day 
9.00am – Reception and KS1 
2.00pm – KS2 
Tuesday 16th July 
EYFS –Trip 
Wednesday 17th July 
Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 
Friday 19th July 
School closes for summer 

 
 

 
 

CELEBRATION 

ASSEMBLY 

 

Robin, Callum, Tahmid and Rainy in EYFS 

Hao, Rennzo, Robert and Theo in Year 1 

Keeley, Erin, Lily and Logan in Year 2 

 

Well Done 

for receiving your certificates in assembly today. 

 

School Uniform and Footwear 
 
It has been noticed that children are wearing trainers 
around school.  This is not part of our uniform policy.  
From September, our uniform policy will be more 
strictly adhered to and trainers will not be permitted.  
Children will however, be allowed to change into 
trainers during play/dinner times if they wish.  

WELCOME BACK 
We would like to welcome Miss Galvin bak from Maternity 
Leave, she also got married during the Easter holidays.  Her new 
name now is Mrs Fellows. 
                 Congratulations 

JEWELLERY 
Children should not be wearing jewellery to school.  All jewellery 
is to be left at home, this includes studded ear-rings.  Children 
will be asked to remove them if they have PE as they can cause 
injuries and they could get lost.   

HOT CHOCOLATE FRIDAY 
Robyn in EYFS, Olivia in Year 1, Mason in Year 2,  
Carla in Year 3 and Mahdeeha in Year 5 




